


Audit: Students wishing to audit the course should consult with the instructor prior to or during 

the first week of classes.  
 

The Department of Philosophy Policies which govern the conduct, standards, and expectations 

for student participation in Philosophy courses is available in the Undergraduate section of the 

Department of Philosophy website at 

http://www.uwo.ca/philosophy/undergraduate/policies.html.It is your responsibility to 

understand the policies set out by the Senate and the Department of Philosophy, and thus 

ignorance of these policies cannot be used as grounds of appeal. 

 

Students who are in emotional/mental distress should refer to Mental Health@Western 

http://www.uwo.ca/uwocom/mentalhealth/ for a complete list of options about how to obtain 

help. 

 

http://www.uwo.ca/uwocom/mentalhealth/
http://www.registrar.uwo.ca/

